
FREEDOM TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
PUBLIC HEARING – PROPOSED ORDINANCE 2018-03, WHICH WOULD REPEAL AND REPLACE 

SECTION 513 IN THE SUBDIVISION AND LAND DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE 
DECEMBER 12, 2018 

6:30 P.M. 
 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS TOWNSHIP OFFICIALS - PRESENT 
Allen Beckett, Chairperson  Zachary Gulden, Township Manager 
Paul Kellett, Vice-Chairperson  Linus Fenicle, Township Solicitor  
Matt Young   

 
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC - PRESENT 
 
Jim Hale 
 
CALL TO ORDER  

Chair Beckett called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. 

PURPOSE OF THE HEARING 

Mr. Gulden said the purpose of the public hearing is to inform and take public comment in 
regards to the proposed Ordinance 2018-03, which would repeal and replace Section 513 in the 
Freedom Township Subdivision and Land Development Ordinance.  The Adams County and 
Freedom Township Planning Commissions have reviewed the proposed ordinance, provided 

comment, and recommended approval.   

HEARING REQUIREMENTS 

Mr. Gulden said the hearing was properly advertised in the Gettysburg Times on November 19th 

and 26th of 2018.  The Board of Supervisors may consider adoption of the proposed ordinance 

during the regular meeting tonight.   

BOARD OF SUPERVISOR’S COMMENT 

Chair Beckett said this amendment applies to residential subdivisions and/or land development 

proposals that would result in the development of three or more dwelling units.   

Mr. Fenicle said that it is important to note that the Board adopted the 2018-2023 Freedom 
Township Recreation Plan by Resolution 2018-09.   

PUBLIC COMMENT  

None 
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ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business Vice-Chair Kellett made a MOTION to adjourn. The Motion was 
SECONDED by Chair Beckett.  Chair Beckett adjourned the meeting at 6:35 p.m. 
 
 


